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Consider recommendations regarding Bradley Road Utility Undergrounding District from Amethyst Drive to
North of Larch Avenue in Unincorporated Santa Maria; Fourth District, as follows:

a) Rescind Resolution 09-180 declaring a certain portion of Bradley Road as an undergrounding utility district;

b) Receive the Road Commissioner’s report describing the boundary and scope of the proposed revised
undergrounding district on Bradley Road;

c¢) Adopt a Resolution establishing a utility undergrounding district on Bradley Road from Amethyst Drive to
approximately 525 feet north of Larch Avenue in Orcutt;

d) Authorize the Public Works Director, or designee, to execute Agreements with PG&E related to initiating the
Bradley Road Utility Undergrounding District; and

e) Find that the proposed actions do not constitute a “Project” under the California Environmental Quality Act
(CEQA), pursuant to 14 CCR 15378 (b) (5), in that they are governmental organizational or administrative
activity that will not result in a physical change in the environment, and that the undergrounding of overhead
utility systems is categorically exempt under CEQA pursuant to 14 CCR Section 15302 (¢) and (d), and direct
staff to file and post a Notice of Exemption.
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